From: Soria, Sandra [mailto:Sandra.Soria@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 2:59 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Fyi

Good Afternoon Mr. Berlin,

The below vendor donated the number of tickets indicated to the Department of Police for the 2016 55th Annual Police Recognition Ceremony and Luncheon, 26 May 16 at Hyatt Regency Chicago:

SanDee Dekker

Territory Account Manager - IL

Mobility, Communication, and Security

Panasonic System Communication Company of North America                                  

309 Ashwood Dr., Schaumburg IL 60193

-          Donated 6 tickets 

Thank you for your assistance. Have a great day!

Respectfully, 

Sandy 

Sergeant Sandra Soria

Chicago Police Department
